

The City of Telham

MINUTES OF THE LIBRARY BID OPENING

May 13, 2016 – 2:45 p.m. – City Manager Office

PRESENT:

Mayor James Eubanks City Manager, Jim Hedges City Clerk, Lisa Austin Troy Stencel

City Manager Hedges stated at 2:45 p.m. on May 13, 2016 that this was the meeting of the bid opening for the Library Renovations. They were two sealed bids presented and opened by City Manager Hedges.

The bids were as follows:

Bellator Development, LLC. \$108,400.00

Tip Top Construction, Inc. \$88,500.00

City Manager Hedges stated he would recommend to the city council to accept the low bid from Tip Top Construction, Inc. in the amount of \$88,500.00.

The bid opening was declared concluded on May 13, 2015 at 2:50 p.m.

Mayor, James Eubnaks

AUTHENTICATED:

This 19th Day of May 2016.

City Clerk, Lisa Austin